
RAF Cosford confirms Red Arrows for its 2015 air show 

Organisers of the RAF Cosford Air Show today confirmed that the world famous Red Arrows 

will  again be headlining the show on June 14. 

 
 

A Red Arrows-eye view of the grounds at the Shrewsbury Flower Show from the air 

Acknowledged as one of the best aerobatic display teams in the world, the Red Arrows 

have recently revealed a new paint scheme for their Hawk aircraft this year, showcasing 

them as the ‘Best of British’. 

The team’s display mixes graceful nine-ship formations with thrilling synchro 

manoeuvres, all of which involve their patriotic red, white & blue smoke. 

Air show spokesperson Peter Reoch said: “The Red Arrows inspire and entertain 

millions of people annually and we are extremely pleased to see them returning to RAF 

Cosford. The flying display for this year’s show is filling up fast, with a carefully 

selected mix of exciting military aircraft, historic warbirds and entertaining civilian 

acts.” 

With the news of the Red Arrows attendance, organisers are again reminding visitors of 

the new advance ticket only policy, which means unlike previous shows tickets will not 

be sold at the gate. Adult tickets, priced at £22, are already on sale online and will be 

available from selected outlets from April. 

For the first time, tickets for the RAF Cosford Air Show 2015 are advance sale only. For more details 

on the event and to purchase tickets, visit www.cosfordairshow.co.uk 


